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 Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope you have all had a good week. We 

have had another great week here at 

Parkfield, filled with fabulous teaching and 

learning across the curriculum. Parkfield went 

2100 years back in time on Wednesday as 

Year 4 had an Egyptian  "WOW" day. It was 

great to see so many children in Egyptian 

costume, role playing famous events from the 

time and learning about the culture of the 

Ancient Egyptians - even Cleopatra graced us 

with her presence! 

First off, congratulations to the year 4/5 

Athletics team winning gold in their 

competition on Tuesday. They have done the 

school proud with their talent-  well done to 

you all and Mr Hussainl and Mr Latham for 

coaching them to success. 

This week, Mrs Pulley has been visiting a couple 

of times and she has noticed the vast majority 

of children being the best they can be- keep it 

up!! 

Speaking of being the best, the ALWAYS club 

have had their reward this week for their 

fantastic achievement.  They have had a 

great time having popcorn and watching a 

film with Mrs Gordon.  We are all very proud of 

you for being the brilliant children you are! Let's 

see if we can get more children in the ALWAYS 

club this term! 

Lastly, please make sure your child has their PE 

kit on the days they have PE and wearing the 

correct school uniform. Let's all be the best we 

can be! 

Have a great weekend. 

James Wright 

Head of School 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Polite Notice 

Please ensure that all medical 

appointments are made outside of school 

hours. 

 

 

At the Athletics competition this week, the 

Year 4 Athletes  team came 1st and won  the 

gold medal!  

A big congratulations to all those that 

participated. 

 
This week, Mr Johal's STEM club built 

marble rollers.  

Look out on the Parkfield website for  

more videos! 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 23rd January 

Years 3 & 4 Tennis Competition (am) 

 
 

 
After School Clubs 

Children must be picked up promptly from 

the School Office when their clubs have 

finished.  Parents who collect their children 

late will be fined. 



   

 
    

 

 

  

   

 

  

  


